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interested in finding out more 
about this organization and it’s 
purpose is encouraged to 
attend. There will be no 
meeting in the month of  
December.

Coke County Kickapoo 
Water Control and 
Improvement District #1 will 
hold an election on January 10, 

Washington) in Robert Lee.

The November meeting of  the 
Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center will beheld on Monday, 
November 28 at 10 am in the 
WCCHD board room, located 
at 722 S. Washington.

The main topic for the 
meeting will be the Christmas 
decoration project. Anyone 

Robert Lee ISD will hold 
their Thanksgiving meal on 
Wednesday, November 16, from 
11 am until 1 pm in the 
cafeteria.  There will be no 
charge for RLISD students and 
the event is open to the public.

Please RSVP by November 
11 to Samantha Burns at 
samantha.burns@rlisd.net or 
453-4555.

A Fall Market will be held on 
Saturday, November 12, at 
Coke County Feed and Ranch 
Supply in Robert Lee fro 9 am 
until 2 pm.

A pulled pork lunch 
fundraiser will be held on 
Sunday, November 20, in both 

Bronte and Robert Lee 
(locations are being determined).  
All funds raised will be used to 
support Coke County kids and 
their livestock projects.

On Monday, November 21, 
the Coke  County Retired 
Teachers Association will have a 
noon meeting at the First Baptist 
Church in Bronte.  The district 
president, Karen Hoelscher, 
will be a special guest.  TRTA is 
a service and action 
organization supporting all 
public school employees and 
public school retirees.  

The West Coke County 
Hospital District Board will 
meet on Tuesday, November 29, 
at 9:30 am.  The meeting will be 
held at the WCCHD board (722 

2023, for the purpose of  electing 
two directors.

Directors Alonzo Robbins 
and Mark Duncan have filed for 
re-election.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg-
Oleksiuk by 5 pm on Friday, 
November 25, 2022.

 The Bronte High School Lady Longhorns volleyball team is shown above 
celebrating after a recent playoff  victory.  The Lady Longhorns kicked off  their playoff  run in 
Sonora against Comstock on November 1 for the bi-district match.  The ladies were victorious 
and continued on to the area around against TLCA Abilene in Ballinger on Saturday, 
November 5.  Their win in this round secured their spot in the regional quarterfinals against 
Rankin in San Angelo on Tuesday, November 8, where unfortunately the Lady Longhorns 
playoff  run came to an end in the fifth set.


